




Dear

Dear Parents,
On Tuesday 3rd of December at 5.30pm, all parents of Tritlington Cof E First School are invited to attend a meeting to be held in the school Hall to discuss and shape the plans for future leadership of the school.
This meeting will also be attended by Governors and representatives from the Diocese and the Local Authority  

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Connolly

Headteacher
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